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Townsend, Erle

From: Patrick Kelly <PKelly@afpm.org>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:17 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Attachments: AFPM Supplemental Comments Maine Proposed ACC II Adoption 2.5.24.pdf; 

Attachment to AFPM Supplemental Comments Maine Proposed ACC II Adoption.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please see the attached comments on behalf of the American Fuel and Petrochemical Manufacturers on the Maine 

Department of Environmental Protection reposted proposal regarding Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program. 

 

Regards,  

Patrick Kelly 

 
Patrick Kelly 
Senior Director, Fuel & Vehicle Policy 
  
American  
Fuel & Petrochemical  
Manufacturers 
1800 M Street NW 
Suite 900 North 
Washington, DC 20036 
202.457.0480       office 
202.844.5485       direct 
  
pkelly@afpm.org 
Learn more about AFPM at afpm.org 

 

 


